


Central Region Basketball Officials



I am excited to announce that we will be having a preseason central region basketball

officials staff training. This will be 6 hours of "deep dive" training and will consist of film

breakdown, communication training, conflict management, team building and a lot of


group interaction. 



Your local group leadership and the NMOA have agreed, that If you attend the

staff training, you will receive district clinic credit for the upcoming season and

you will receive ONE meeting credit for every two hours of the training that you


attend. 



INFORMATION:
WHEN: 

Friday, September 23, 2022 - 6:00pm to 8:00pm
Saturday, September 24, 2022 - 9:00am to 1:00pm



WHERE:

Menaul School (Auditorium)
301 Menaul Blvd NE

Albuquerque, NM 87107



COST:

FREE



WHAT YOU WILL RECEIVE:
- Complimentary Gift
- District Clinic Credit

- Three Meeting Credits (one for every two hours you attend). 
- Up to date training





